Cox Communications — Regulatory Affairs
' 6205-B Peachtree Dunwoody Rd.
Atlanta, GA 30328
® 404.269.0983 tel
joiava.philpott@cox.com

Joiava Philpott
VICE PRESIDENT

November 14, 2016

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad St., 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: PUCO Case No. 16-1647-TP-CIO
Dear Ms. McNeal:

On July 27, 2016, Cox Communications, Inc. (“Cox™) notified the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio (“Commission”) that Unite Private Networks, LLC (“UPN”) signed an
agreement under which, subject to the satisfaction of various closing conditions, Cox will acquire
a majority interest in UPN Intermediate Holdings, LLC (“UPN-I""), which in turn owns 100% of
UPN (the “Transaction”). In addition, the notification indicated that Ridgemont Equity Partners
(“Ridgemont™) will remain an investor in UPN-I.

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission that the transaction was
consummated on October 31, 2016. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Sincerely,

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs
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